
 

 

1 May 2025 
 

Notice of Price Review 
 
In line with our trading terms and in response to the changing market conditions, we wish to advise 
of our intent to implement a general price adjustment to account for external pressures on our costs, 
including increases advised by our suppliers. The Price adjustment will apply across our range of 
products and will become effective on the 1st of July 2025.  
 
A full and comprehensive price file will be sent on or before the 1st of June 2025 with the adjusted 
pricing to allow thirty (30) days for the new pricing to be loaded before it will be applied in the field.  
 
 
FAQ’s 

I. This will be a variable price adjustment across all products sold through CABAC, with some 
products experiencing increases and others remaining unchanged. 

II. All new orders received by us on or after 1/07/2025 will be processed at the new price 
levels. 

III. Any back orders shipped after the 1/07/2025 will be invoiced at the pre-adjustment price. 
IV. All quotes and contracts will remain valid relative to their expiry date. 
V. All current orders for future projects with shipping dates after the 1/07/2025 will continue 

to be invoiced at the pre-adjustment price. 
 
Your continued support and understanding ensures CABAC can continue to deliver on its promise 
of quality and reliability. If you have any questions in relation to this notification, please contact 
your local account manager or pricing@legend.com.au . 
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